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Introduction to Medical Intuition with 
Wendie Colter! 
Register now for August 27th, 
6:00pm - 8:00pm 

Supercharge Your Holistic 
Healthcare Practice;  Join us for a 
fascinating event to learn how 
Medical Intuition can be used to 
enhance and support the 
effectiveness of all healing 
modalities. 

Register by August 24th at:  sandiegoreikicorps.org

African Drumming Celebration and Potluck   
with Emmalyn Moreno ended our Summer Sound Healing 
Series.  Sunday was a garden party event.  Photos on the 
website coming soon - be sure to look at them! 

Community Outreach  

Veterans Stand Down 

          July 21, 22, 23 

Reiki Volunteers Needed! 
  Shifts: Fri & Sat 9-12 or 12-5p; Sun 9-12 

  Marisol Quesada is the lead. 

Please email:   marisol.quesada@gmail.com 

Sharp Grossmont Hospital is now introducing an 
Integrative Healing Arts Program.  Reiki volunteers are 
needed.  Contact Katrina or Linda in the Volunteer Office for 
details.  619-740-4059  Applications are being accepted 
through August for a September Volunteer Orientation.  
Please let them know you are a member of SDRC.

Welcome New Members! 

This month ’s new members are 
Kim Vu and Joyce Magner. 

Annual membership is due on the 
anniversary date of joining. 
Renewed members are: Susie 
Vine, Romel Hokenson, Cheryl 
Noble, Andrew Tremblay, Mary 
Holliday, and Mary Joy Neuru.  

What is New? This year the Board 
of Directors has taken three steps 
to support its members, the 
organization and the legitimacy of 
Reiki as a healing modality.    

San Diego Reiki Corps now has 
Certificates of Membership which 
are beautifully designed.  If you 
haven’t received yours at an event, 
be watching your mail; it will soon 
arrive. 

It is one of the Board’s goals to 
encourage the kind of ethics in our 
members that one day will create 
an acceptance of Reiki by the State 
of California for licensing and 
certification. The Code Of Ethics 
will be posted on the website and 
each member will receive a 
framable copy through e-mail. 

It is also the policy of SDRC, to 
have a copy of each members’s 
Reiki Certificate on file.  When you 
complete a new level of training, 
make a copy of your Reiki 
Certificate and send it to 
ReikiHeart@cox.net. 

If your phone, address, or e-mail 
changes, please help us keep our 
records up to date by completing a 
Renewal/Update Form. 

 HANDS ON NEWS 
from San Diego Reiki Corps


